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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL-AUDITOR 2011

THE PARKING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF CAMDEN (PACC) IS SOLICITING PROPOSALS FROM QUALIFIED CERTIFIED AUDITING FIRMS TO AUDIT THE BASIC FINANCIAL STATEMENT OF THE PACC FOR THEYEAR ENDED DECEMBER 2011.
RPF DOCUMENTS DESCRIBING THE SERVICES REQUIRED AND GUIDELINES FOR ISSUING THE AWARD WILL BE AVAILABLE ON MONDAY, AUGUST 1, 2011 @ 9:00 A. M. AT THE PARKING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF CAMDEN’S CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTER, LOCATED AT 10 DELAWARE AVENUE, CAMDEN, NEW JERSEY OR BY CONTACTING MS. NYETTA FIELDS.
THE PROPOSALS WILL BE PUBLICLY OPENED AT THE PARKING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF CAMDEN’S ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES AT THE ABOVE ADDRESS ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 30, 2011 AT 10:00 O’CLOCK A.M.
ALL REPLIES TO THE RFP RESPONDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO COMPLY WITH REQUIREMENTS OF N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 ET SEQ AND P.L. 1975 C 127 (N.J.A.C. 17:27).  
THIS RFP FOLLOWS THE “FAIR & OPEN PROCESS” PROVIDED BY N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4, ET.SEQ.
